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300 — 299 Victoria Street, Prince George, BC, V2L 5B8

the northern way of caring (P) 250.640.8706 Capital.Services@northernhealth.ca
July 3, 2025
Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA emailed: kerickson@cariboord.bc.ca
Chief Financial Officer

Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Suite D, 180 North 3 Avenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

RE: Bylaw Request — GR Baker Breaker Upgrade

Dear Mr. Erickson:

Northern Health would like to formally request funding of $248,400 for the Cariboo
Chilcotin Regional Hospital District’'s (CCRHD) share of the GR Baker Breaker
Upgrade. This is 40% of the total project budget of $621,000.

The GRB Breakers are 38 years old, parts are no longer available and need to be
replaced to ensure reliable on-going power supply for the hospital. If the main fails,
we will need to run our all four generators until we are able to determine a solution. If
the sub that feeds the emergency powered leg fail, we are toast on the emergency
powered equipment, but the generators will run forever. If the sub that feeds the non-
emergency leg fails, we would lose the non-emergency powered equipment and all
the new ER.

Please see the attached Capital Project Approval Form for more information.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Rob Saro, B.Comm, CPA, CGA
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting

Cc: Daryl Petsul, Senior Operations Officer, NI Rural
Mike Hoefer, ED Capital Planning, Facilities Operations and Logistics
Terri Speed, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District





